
 

 

 

14th January 2022 
 
 

PGL Osmington Bay trip 
Year 6  - April 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are really looking forward to our Year 6 residential trip to Osmington Bay from Monday 
4th – Friday 8th April 2022.   
 
We will be holding a short information meeting after school on Wednesday 2nd March at 
3.30pm. We plan to have this as a face to face meeting. If you are unable to attend this 
meeting, we will put the Powerpoint that we use on the school website.  
 
Many thanks to those that have already paid in full. We have asked for all payments to be 
made by 11th February. We need to let PGL know as soon as possible how many children 
we are bringing in order for them to allocate the accommodation, staff and activities.  
 
Please could you let us know by Friday 21st January if your child no longer requires a place 
on our residential trip, if not please ensure you pay in full.  
 
Many thanks  
Mrs Pollitt  
 


